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Dear Reader, 

This second newsletter is to inform you about the activities and products that 

will be developed during the life span of the Sprinter pro driver ERASMUS+ 

project. This newsletter will give you the updates about the project and the 

activities already carried out by the partners. 

 

You will read about: 

 Intellectual Outputs and progress of the project activities 

 First Meeting in Baden 

 Second Meeting in Madrid 

 Future activities 
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Results of the project 

Partners have finalised the work on the first two results of the project: the LCV Competence 
map and the collection of mobile technologies for training of LCV drivers.  

The Competence Map collects common European competences and knowledge which a 
Light Commercial Vehicle driver should acquire for his/her profession. 

The LCV Competence Map was created through administering online questionnaires to 
drivers and trainers, in order to understand which were the most important competences 
for companies and to collect further information on online training. 

Furthermore, Output 2 has been completed. It is a collection of mobile technologies for 
learning. Apps, softwares and programmes which could be useful for drivers have been 
shared on a Google+ community (you can visit it on this link 
https://plus.google.com/u/0/communities/108065324565791322448) the partners have 
collected tools that trainers can use and suggest during the training and that can support 
drivers‘ working activities. For example there is an app which supports drivers in first aid, or 
an app which constantly checks fuel prices etc. 

Partners are now working on Output 3, that is the training path for e-learning use. A 32-hour 
training course will be created, and web-based learning materials will be provided, including 
collected tools in O2. 

 

First Project Meeting 

The first project meeting was held in Baden (Austria) on 6-7 of November 2017. In this 
meeting, partners discussed intellectual outputs, outcomes, results and timetables. Partners 
also discussed the activities to be carried out, such as the creation of the website, social 
media pages, leaflets and newsletters.  
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Second Project Meeting 

The second project meeting was held in Madrid (Spain) on 5-6 of June 2018. In this meeting 
partners discussed about the activities already completed, as the competence map and the 
collection of tools, which have been presented, discussed and commented. Partners 
discussed also about next activities for the future outputs to be carried out (O3, O4, O5) 
which are the development of tools needed for the training path, the training methodology 
and transferability guide, and the implementation of the stakeholder platform.  

 

Follow our Facebook and Linkedin pages to be updated on further news.   


